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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 
due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3, Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 Night works, 6pm to 6am. Asphalt (bitumen) road resurfacing – weather permitting 

 Location: Foote St Mooloolaba

  Dates your property will be affected: Sunday 21 May 

 
�������Times your property will be affected: Between 6pm to 6am 
 Temporary changes to traffic conditions - access, on street parking and detours 

 Vehicle access 

☐YES - Vehicle access will remain available to your property  
☒ NO - Vehicle access will not be available to your property during these works 
(other than emergency services)     
              
On street parking 
☐ YES – On street public parking will remain available adjacent to your property 
☒ NO - On street public parking will not be available adjacent to your property. 
Please ensure all vehicles are removed from the street prior to 5pm each evening  

 

With major roadworks nearing completion on Stages 2 and 3 of the Brisbane Road Upgrade project, 
the roads must be resurfaced. New asphalt (bitumen) will be applied before line marking takes place.  
 
To maintain day time traffic flow throughout Mooloolaba these works must be undertaken at night. 
Night works will take place on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Sunday evenings only 
(no Friday or Saturday evenings).  
 
Pedestrian access to residences and businesses will be maintained. Some temporary changes to 
traffic movements  including detours, on street parking and vehicle access to properties will be 
required. Should 24/7 access to vehicles be required (for example, businesses, shift workers, 
transportation arrangements for family or friends, travel etc), the project team recommends parking 
your vehicle outside of the construction area to enable guaranteed access.  
Please allow an extra 10 minutes of travel time during this period. 
 
For further information, you can contact the project team via email mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm). 
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